
Hamilton Regional Indian Centre
712 Main Street East
Hamilton, Ontario

L8M 1 K6
Phone (905) 548-9593, Fax (905) 545-4077

July 22, 2011

7! Main St. W.
Hamilton, Ontario
I_,SP 4Y5

Dear Carolyn,

On behalf of the HRIC I want to extend our sincerest appreciation for supporting our su l!lme r ca m p.
Thank you for your extremely generous donation of the HSR family day passes.

It is so wonderlhl to see this type of compassion for the children in our city. With this we ÿrc wÿw
able to go on day outings with the children and giving them the smnmer they dcserx, c,

Wishing you a wonderful summer,

¢j.i_..

-Sÿs an Barberstock
Executive Director


